
No.MKTG/MOFPI/01/2017                                                                                   2nd June 2018

Dear Stakeholders in Spice Parks,

I am to inform that  as part of functioning / revival of Spices Parks, the Spices Board has sent a
proposal to Union Ministry  of Food Processing Industries through Commerce Ministry to designate
the Spices Parks established by Spices Board as Food Parks so that the stake hoders in Spice Park
can avail the assistance under the SAMPADA scheme operated by Ministry of Food Processing
Industries for establishing / expansion of spices processing units in the Spice Parks.

Now,  the  Ministry of Food Processing and Industries has designated all Spice Parks as Food
Parks / Mega Food Parks  [Rajasthan- Ramganjmandi(Kota), Jodhpur; Andhra Pradesh- Guntur;
Madhya Pradesh-  Guna, Chhindwara;  Uttar  Pradesh-  Rae Bareli;  Kerala-  Puttady,  Tamil  Nadu-
Sivaganga]  vide MoFPI’s  Office Memorandum  dated 15.05.2018.  A copy of the same is attached
herewith.

In this connection, it may be noted that  Ministry of Food Processing Industries has already
invited proposals from the investors in designated  Food Parks / Mega Food Parks/ Agro Clusters
etc. under the scheme for Creation / Expansion of Food Processing Capacities and the last date for
online submission of  the application is 15th June 2018 upto 18.00 hrs. ( A copy of invitation of
proposals  by  Ministry  of  Food  Processing  Industries  is  attached  herewith).  The  details  of  the
schemes / guidelines are available in their website www.mofpi.nic.in. 

I request the stakeholders in Spice Park to use the opportunity  to establish Spice processing
units in the plots allotted in Spice Park. The interested stakeholders may directly apply online for
availing assistance under the scheme.  

Yours faithfully,

Sd/-
          (P M SURESH KUMAR)

          DIRECTOR (MKTG)

http://www.mofpi.nic.in/





























